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I would like to oppose any proposal related to a "Cap and Trade Bill" in Oregon. It has
been shown that their will be a significant impact on rural area's and working class
people throughout the state. The estimates that I have seen are an unreasonable
burden. I am a life-long Oregonian and can not believe that we are letting our state
become another California, which is in such a state of unretrievable economic loss
and unfavorable living conditions.

Steven K. Long D.M.D.


